
Michele Horwitz


From: Michele Horwitz


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 1:26 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: You Will Be Investigated


I've contacted both my senators--one of whom is the ranking member of the Commerce Committee!--to


demand you be investigated for your fraudulent defense of Trump's lies regarding Hurricane Dorian's path.


Get yourself a good criminal defense attorney. You will need one when subpoenaed to testify.


Michele Horwitz
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